
 

 

4 February 2020 

Enwave WA Pty Ltd 

Consultation on standard form contract 

The Economic Regulation Authority invites comments on Enwave WA Pty Ltd’s proposed 
standard form contract for the supply of electricity to small use customers.1 

In December 2019, Enwave WA applied for an electricity distribution licence for a microgrid in 
Peel Business Park and an electricity retail licence to sell electricity to customers connected 
to the microgrid.  A summary of the licence application is on the ERA website. 

Electricity retail licence applicants must submit a proposed standard form contract with their 
application. 

Under the Electricity Industry Act 2004, the ERA must not approve a standard form contract if 
it considers the contract does not meet the requirements of the Act, the relevant regulations, 
any other written law, or any term, condition or provision of the electricity retail licence. 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the proposed standard form 
contract.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Monday, 24 February 2020. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Paul Reid 
Ph: 08 6557 7976 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 
1  Customers who consume not more than 160 megawatt-hours of electricity per year. 
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